
From: acline@swst.com
To: Director - FASB
Subject: File Reference: No. 1810-100, "Accounting for Financial Instruments and Revisions to the Accounting for

Derivative Instruments and Hedging Activities"
Date: Thursday, September 30, 2010 9:53:22 AM

Audriana Cline
1526 Berry Patch Ln
Granbury, TX 76048-2700

September 30, 2010

Russell Golden
Technical Director
Financial Accounting Standards Board
401 Merritt 7, PO Box 5116
Norwalk, CT 06856-5116

Dear Mr. Golden:

I am strongly opposed to the portion of the proposal that requires all
financial instruments - including loans - to be reported at fair value
(market value) on the balance sheet.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,

Teller
Southwest Securities, FSB
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